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CELTIC.345 KV
STATION PROJECT

The Celtic 345 kV Station Project involves building Celtic
Station on company property near the intersection of
Mitchell-Dewitt Road and Warner Road in Jerome Township.

WHAT

The project involves:
+ Building a 345-kilovolt (kV) Celtic Station on company property
located near the intersection of Mitchell-Dewitt Road and Warner

Road. CELTIC
- Connecting Celtic Station to the transmission grid. SUBSTATION ) /
- Filings with the Ohio Power Siting Board (OPSB). \ c'>‘»
WHY

The new station provides an additional electric source to customer
facilities and helps meet the area's growing electrical load demand.
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A KILEVILLE SUBSTATION

The project is located near the intersection of Mitchell-Dewitt Road
and Warner Road in Jerome Township, Union County.

PROJECT SCHEDULE

PROJECT ANNOUNCEMENT i
December 2023. . ... ...oiiiiiiiii i Q-

FILE LETTER OF NOTIFICATION WITH OPSB*
December 2023 .......ccoiiiiii e '

ANTICIPATED REGULATORY OPSB* DECISION :
March2024 ...........coiiiiiiiiii @

CONSTRUCTION

Spring 2024 -Fall2025 ... ..o _
PROJECT COMPLETE :
Fall2025 ..o § : O

2023 2024 2025 2026

*Ohio Power Siting Board **Timeline subject to change

WE VALUE YOUR INPUT. PLEASE SEND COMMENTS AND QUESTIONS TO:

JOE DEMAREE - PROJECT OUTREACH SPECIALIST
JKDEMAREE@AEP.COM - 614-933-2998 - AEPOHI0.COM/CELTIC 01/10/2024




